
Dr Christine Williams Announces Retirement 
 

We are sad to announce the retirement of Dr Christine Williams this week. 
Christine is looking forward to enjoying more time on her lifestyle block and a well 
deserved break.   We wish her well. 
 
 
Dr Julea Dalley will be taking over the care of Christine’s patients. 


